
 

 

 
Date: 06th September 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited, 
Listing Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400 001 
 
Scrip Code: 504028 
 
Sub.: General Announcement 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to bring to the notice of stock exchanges that the Board of Directors of the Company 
at its meeting held on today i.e., 06th September, 2024, has considered and approved the 
Notice of 63rd Annual General Meeting to be held on Saturday, 28th September 2024, notice 
of which shall be circulated to the Members within the prescribed timelines and the same 
will be disclosed to the Stock Exchange. 
 
Further the Board discussed and deliberated on various options to raise funds as part of its 
proactive approach to secure alternative funding sources to meet its future operational and 
expansion needs. The Company will notify any developments in this regard from time to 
time. 
 
Kindly take the above information on record. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
For GEE Limited 
 
 
 
Shankar Lal Agarwal 
Whole-Time Director 
DIN: 01205377 
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